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GFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, BAMRA WILDLIFE DIVISION
~ At /Po- Bamra, Dist- Sambalpur - 768221, Telephone / Fax No. — 06642-229211
E-mail ID: - dfobmbwl004@gmail.com

No. ‘7:(00( Dt 300 | g

To
The Executive Engineer,
Rural Works Division,
Kuchinda.
Sub: Submission of forest diversion proposal of NH-6 to Sarda, NH-6 to Nunvet, NH-6
to Odising & NH-6 to Tansara Road to be improved under PMGSY
Sir,

In inviting a reference to above cited subject, it is to inform that the field
inspection of the undersigned with respect to the above said diversion proposals is fixed on
25.01.2018. So, you are hereby requested to attend the field inspection on the scheduled date.

Yours faithfully,

Qﬁ)msz(ﬁg‘%;fﬁcer

Bamra Wildlife Division.
Memo No. %58 /Dt. A0 -0 [ (%/
Copy forwarded to the Range Officer, Badrama/Jamankira Wildlife Range for
information and necessary action.

|

/gpivisional orest Officer,
Bamra Wildlife Division.
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